TAP earns $7,500 grant from
state agency for K-12
performing arts

The California Arts Council is giving Tahoe Arts Project a
2010-11 Creating Public Value grant worth $7,500.

The grant was given to support and expand participation in
performing arts programs for K-12 students and public
performances for residents and tourists in South Lake Tahoe.
Funds support more than 5,000 K-12 students and more than
3,000 residents and tourists who attend the organization’s
public performances.

TAP was one of 87 organizations that submitted a proposal.
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